
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  December 17, 2010 

 

SUBJECT: Liquor License – Claim Jumper Restaurant 

 

 

Claim Jumper Restaurant located at 92 Yorktown has changed their corporation from 

Claim Jumper Restaurants LLC to Claim Jumper Acquisition Company, LLC due to new 

ownership.   Claim Jumper Restaurant currently holds a Class A/B III liquor license.  

Please find attached an Ordinance reflecting said change of corporate ownership. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachment 


